
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Special Entrance Examination notice published on February 04, 2024, on 

Sunday Observer, Sunday Times and Sunday Island should be read as follows: 

 “Should have obtained Two Credit Passes and an Ordinary Pass at one and the 

same sitting in the Sri Lanka General Certificate of Education (Advanced Level) 

Examination conducted by the Department of Examination, Sri Lanka or in the 

General Certificate of Education (Advanced Level) Examination of United 

Kingdom or in any other examination within the criteria recognized as a 

qualification at par with the above Advanced Level qualification recommended 

by the Department of Examinations, Sri Lanka.” 

The amended notice will be republished on February 11, 2024 on Sunday 

Observer, Sunday Times and Sunday Island. 

For further details, refer to the Gazette Notification No. 2332/02 dated May 15, 

2023.   
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